N Vancouver Chapter
=\ Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
December 07, 2002
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The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

We welcomed our new member, Mitch

OLD BUSINESS

November 16 was the deadline for the newsletter. This newsletter, written by Roberta,
should be available at the HOG corner of Deeley’s soon.

As suggested at the last meeting, we have purchased a copy of “Destination Highways” for
Washington State. This will be helpful for our rides in the future.

November 16 — The officers held a meeting, and the calendar for next year was planned.
This is subject to change, of course, but we will keep you updated on any changes. You
can find the calendar on the web page, or a copy of the calendar is available at the HOG
comer of Deeley’s.

November 23 was our fun pool night at the Q-Zone at the Marine Pub. This was a great
success, and everyone had the chance to play approximately 6 games. There were about 28
people in attendance.

November 27 was the Pasta Night at Amorosa Restaurant in Burnaby — about 35 people
attended, and the food was GREAT!!

November 28 was Ladies Tech Night at Deeley’s. There were 65 ladies in attendance —
this certainly reflects the number of lady riders

December 05 — HOG Shopping Night at Deeley’s — 20% off. Dave indicated that this was
a record in sales. We all agreed that Deeley’s do a great job for us on this evening.
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